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I oppose this bill on several levels. First, it will do nothing to prevent crime or reduce 

gun violence, criminals do not follow existing laws, one more will not deter them. 

Secondly, it will have a huge financial impact on the State of Oregon. It will force 

many small businesses to close, resulting in a loss of tax revenue. It will cost the 

state 100s of thousands of dollars trying to defend it in the courts, and will ultimately 

fail based on recent legal opinions such as the Bruen decision. It will place a huge 

burden on state police budgets, which are already understaffed, in the redundant 

background checks it mandates. And finally it will turn law abiding citizens into 

criminals by requiring compliance to standards that will be impossible to comply to.  


